
  

 

27th January 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Extension of the school day starting Monday 28th April 2025 
 
I am writing to notify you that the governing body have decided that the extension of the school day will go 
ahead. 
 
Following the period of consultation with all parties, no significant concerns were raised so the school day 
will finish at 3.20pm. Any parents who have raised concerns (by 5 parents) have been spoken to, to explain 
and clarify.  
 
This means that from the 28th April, 2025, Nursery to Y6 pupils will all leave the school site at 3.20pm. All 
usual collection points, and doors throughout school site, will stay the same, ensuring there is limited 
congestion at this time.  
 
If you collect two or more children, please collect the youngest child first and then move to the next door 
to collect the next child. We hold on to all children until 3.30pm which gives all parents time to collect their 
children.  
 
The Lodge pupils will have a staggered collection between 3.05pm and 3.15pm, which we have already 
communicated to Lodge parents in a separate letter. 
 
We look forward to this change starting summer term, to ensure that all our pupils receive the same 
amount of education time, and parents are supported with the collection of their children.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs R Keen 
Headteacher  


